[bookmark: _GoBack]   Hello parents and students, my name is Mr. Love and I will be the 6th grade Social Studies teacher.
I’m looking forward to this coming school year and getting back to teaching.  As you know schooling will 
be mostly done online until further notice.  It’s going to be a different environment but we will get 
through it fine.
   I’m a product of the Saint Louis Public School system and I’m a graduate of St. Louis Community 
College and St Louis University.  I have been working for the district for several years and I have a 
genuine concern on the academic success of our children.  	Comment by Love, Joseph P.: 
   I can be reached at joseph.love@slps.org for any questions you may have about lessons, grades, etc.  If 
I can’t answer any question right away, I will get an answer and respond back to you.

Thank you, 
Mr. Love








